
Dinner money is £2.20 per day 

Dinner money this half term is £52.80 

Friday Lunch Club is £11.00 

Monday and Friday Lunch Club is £19.80 

Breakfast club:- drop in session £2.30 per day. 

There is now a suggestion box in the main           

reception. Please feel free to add any             

suggestions/comments. 

Contact Details 

Please ensure you tell the office if any of 

your contact details have changed as soon as 

possible. 

Free School Meals 

There are some families who are entitled to Free School 

Meals but are not claiming so school loses the Pupil 

Premium Funding.  If you think you maybe entitled, but 

are not already claiming, please call into the office for an 

application form or see our website. 

Afterschool Clubs 

Afterschool clubs continue to run this half term, there 

will be no clubs week beginning Monday 30th March. 

You can order embroidered school 

uniform from Tesco online, follow 

the link through the homepage of 

our school website. 

Caring about Learning | Learning about Caring 

Dates for your diary 
 Year 6 SAT’s -  week beginning Monday 11th May 

 May Bank Holiday—Monday 4th May 

 School closes for half term on Friday 22nd May and 

reopens on Monday 1st June. 

 Teacher Training Day—Friday 26th June 

 School closes for Summer holidays on Monday 20th July 

 Open Afternoon—Friday 10th July 

 Wild About Our School Day—Saturday 6th June, more 

information will be sent out soon! 
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First Aid 
We are currently using a wrist band system for children 

who bump their heads throughout the school day. The 

bright wristband will alert parents, staff, kidzone and 

afterschool club staff that a child has had a bump to the head. A 

text message will be sent to parents to make them aware of the 

bump. 

Did you know, parents are welcome to come into their 

child's class every Friday morning from 8.45am to 

have a look at their work. 



An update from Ms Sorohan 

Welcome back to the shortest but possibly busiest half term 

of the school year. I hope we get more of this beautiful 

weather. All Year 6 children are in the final preparations for 

SAT’s which will take place in the week commencing Monday 

11th May. Miss Lee will be sending out more information but 

can you please ensure lots of early nights in the next few 

weeks. Please pop into school on the morning of Saturday 6th 

June to find out more about our gardening project ‘Wild 

About Our School’. 

PayPal 
We are endeavouring to become a 

cashless office.   If you can pay for 

school dinners via our website and 

PayPal that would be very much appreciated. We have had 

lots of positive feedback from parents already using this 

facility. Please give it a try and get log-in details from the 

school office. You can also use PayPal to pay for school trips, 

clubs and music tuition. We are now able to take debit/credit 

card payments at the school office for amounts over £10.00. 

Attendance 

Can I please remind parents that I cannot authorise re-

quests for holidays in term time. Taking your child out of 

school could result in a penalty notice fine of £120 per par-

ent per pupil (£60 if paid within 21 days). 

Parent Forum 
Please contact the school office if you would like to join 

Parent Forum who meet on a termly basis. 

Year 5/6 
Welcome back! Our topic this term is ‘The Islmaic Golden Age’ 

details of our work can be found on the team letter. During this 

final, exciting term there will be a number of trips to lookout 

for including: Crucial Crew, Jodrell Bank, Christies Research 

Centre and Sportcity. 

Year 3/4 
The Summer term is upon us and what an exciting term it is 

going to be. Year 3 and 4 have already had a Roman Soldier 

visiting them for the day! It was a fantastic and fun learning 

experience. The children will be participating in a musical 

performance based on the Romans, this will be performed at the 

end of the Summer term. Well done to all pupils who entered 

the poster competition. 

Year 1/2 
This term our topic is ‘All around the world’, so the main focus 

will be on geography. Your child should have brought home a 

topic letter with more information about the different areas of 

learning. The year 2 children will be starting their SATs week 

beginning 5th May. During SATs sessions all other children will 

continue with their Literacy and Maths learning but will do this 

in small groups as opposed to whole classes. If you have any 

questions or concerns please arrange to see your child’s teacher. 

Early Years 
Welcome back everybody. This term’s topic is called ‘The Great 

Outdoors’ and the children will be doing their learning around 

nature themes including learning about growing plants and flow-

ers, mini-beasts, fish and life on a farm. Later in the term we’ll 

be visiting Tatton Park farm and we’ll send out more information 

later. 


